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Andrew, 

It was very nice to talk to you on the telephone this morning.  Thank you for mentioning the meeting in San 
Francisco during the third week in May.  Please be sure and let me know the exact date and location and I will 
plan to attend. 

We will provide data for our adapters in the near future.  We have asked our suppliers to get this data to us as 
soon a possible. 

I have a few minor comments to Draft 1: 

1. Table 3 on page 2 should be titled: "Proposed Energy Consumption Criteria for No Load" instead of 
"Proposed Energy Efficiency Criteria for No Load".  The data in the table is not 'efficiency' but absolute energy 
consumption. 

2. The draft should explicitly define how fractional measurement values are to be handled.  This could be 
similar to "Energy Star® Program Requirements for Computer Monitors" page 6: "... expressed in watts and 
rounded up to the nearest whole number." 

3. We are concerned that because external adapters have a long life, the transition time will be critical to 
industry. 

Thank you again for your help. 

Pete 
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